
Majestic Oaks Men’s Club 

Board Meeting Minutes 

May 1, 2023 

 

Meeting Called to Order 

Meeting called to order at 5:30 Fireside Room, MO. 

Roll Call 

Jim, Adam, AJ and Julie were not in attendance. 

Approve March Meeting Minutes 

A motion was made to approve the April 2023 meeting minutes, motion was seconded, and the meeting 

minutes were approved. 

Treasury Report.  

Tim gave treasurer’s report. He deposited PayPal monies, checks and cash from the various 

registrations. Everything looks good. A motion was made to approve the report, motion was seconded 

and it was approved. 

Golf Course Review  

AJ not in attendance. 

General Manager Update 

Julie not in attendance. 

Pro Shop Review 

Adam not in attendance. 

Tournament Committee 

Jim not in attendance. 

Handicap Committee 

Ryan is current with all member’s GHIN. The previous year’s handicaps are good through May 14. It was 

decided to wait a week or so before deactivating GHIN from members who have not signed up yet. There 

was a brief discussion regarding reviewing handicaps before tournaments for people who do not have a 

fully established handicap. 

Communications Committee 

Scott has updated the web site with the opener results and pictures. The registration for the next 

tournament, Spring Fling, is open on the web site. 

 

 



Membership 

We are up to 229 members, just two behind last years total. 

Tuesday/Wednesday Events 

On Tuesday Bruce ran the registration. Went smoothly for just having one person. Wednesday went well 

also. There will not be a mixer with the ladies league this year. 

Match Play 

Registration is closed. Bob has gotten 40 doubles teams with handicap and 34 singles with handicap. The 

pairings were drawn and will be posted in the near future. 

8, 12 and 16 Man Teams 

The 8 man teams will be playing Bunker this week. The 12 and 16 man teams will be playing at MO next 

week. 

Roster Book 

Roster book done. 

Old Business:  

Adam was not present but the Pro-Am still need one more $1,000 sponsor. 

Majestic Oaks has two groups signed up for the MPGA Centennial golf event. 

The Rule of 85 was revisited. The concern of going between silver and black tees on a frequent basis 

would be a nuisance. There was some discussion about finalizing the tee designation on June 15. No 

final decision was made, this topic will be revisited next board meeting after a month or so of golf. 

Bob and Ben did a great job with the opener. Unfortunately there was an early morning cancellation. 

An email was sent to the player noting the by-laws describing possible board actions. A motion was made 

for the player to forfeit his entry fee and receive a warning regarding consequences of future no shows. 

The motion was seconded and approved. 

New Business: 

It was discussed to change the MO Cup trophy to the Calcutta Trophy. This was generally agreed upon.  

The pro shop has been getting some questions relating to the men’s club activities. They will be 

encouraged to direct them to the web site.  

Also a brief reminder to make sure the men’s club members treat the cart girls with respect. 

Directors Corner:  

Nothing additional to report. 

Meeting Adjourned 

The meeting was adjourned at 6:27. The next meeting is scheduled for Monday, June 5 at 5:30. 


